
 
  
 

      

    
 

      
      

    
   

   
   

 

     
       

     
 

 

 
 

IESO Engagement 

From: IESO Engagement 
Sent: June 29, 2021 11:06 AM 
To: IESO Engagement 
Subject: Follow-Up: MRP Detailed Design - RSS Design Update 

A few stakeholders have asked follow-up questions about Thursday afternoon’s webinar on the proposed Settlement 
Statements Recalculation Process and the Replacement of the IESO’s Settlement System. For additional context, this 
discussion was a follow up to the February Engagement Session. The presentation covered the mechanics of settlement 
relating to the Global Adjustment, including the small change with regard to charge types. To clarify, the change will not 
impact how peak demand or Global Adjustment are calculated. The change is that Class A and Class B locations will be 
displayed individually on month-end settlement statements and market participants will display a disaggregated Peak 
Demand Factor (PDF) for each of their Class A locations. This change impacts those with multiple sites, and while it will 
provide a little more data and granularity to participants, it does not change any policy or calculations relating to the 
Global Adjustment. 

The IESO will produce an example of a settlement statement to illustrate the change and will notify meeting attendees 
when it has been published. We expect to have that content available in the next few weeks. 

As a reminder, feedback on Thursday’s presentation is due on July 15th. A feedback form will be posted to the 
engagement webpage later today. 

Thank you, 

Karlyn Mibus 
IESO Engagement 

1 

https://www.ieso.ca/-/media/Files/IESO/Document-Library/engage/mrpum/mrpum-20210223-presentation.ashx
https://www.ieso.ca/en/Market-Renewal/Stakeholder-Engagements/Energy-Detailed-Design-Engagement

